
 

 

Thursday 16th November 2023 

         UNCRC Article 28 - Children’s right to learn and go to school.  

UNCRC Article 29 – Children have the right to become the best that they can be.  

UNCRC Article 19 - Every child has the right to protection  

Belmont Parent Charter Articles 14 and 30 - I will help my child to develop respect and understanding of their own and others' beliefs, religions and languages.  

Belmont Parent Charter Articles 28 and 29 - I will ensure my child comes to school on time every day and support them with their home learning so that they can access their 

education to the full. 

Global Goal 4 – Quality Education - Ensure inclusive and equitable quality education and promote lifelong learning opportunities for all. 

 

Join Our Petition for Safer Roads During Road Safety Week 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
As part of Road Safety Week, a crucial time to reflect on and improve the safety of our roads, I am 
reaching out for your support. We have an opportunity to make a significant difference for the safety of 
our children at Belmont School. 
 
Currently, our school is in an area with busy traffic, and, notably, there is no pedestrian crossing in the 
vicinity. To address this, we are petitioning the Harrow Council for the installation of a pedestrian 
crossing outside our school. This is a proactive step towards ensuring a safer environment for our 
children, without causing undue concern. 
 
Why This Matters?  
The presence of a pedestrian crossing will provide a safer, clearly marked space for our children to cross 
the street. This initiative is not just about convenience; it’s about taking a stand for the well-being of our 
school community. 
Your Role is Key  
During Road Safety Week, let’s come together as a community to advocate for this important change. We 
need your signature, along with your address details, to show the Council that this is a community-driven 
initiative. This is a positive action that we can all take together for the safety of our children. 
 
Here’s How You Can Help: 
 

• Kindly fill in your details and sign the petition via the link or qr code- 
https://forms.office.com/e/PP5kvpgNjT 

• Encourage our community, friends and family to also sign the petition 
 
Let’s Make a Difference Together Your support is crucial. Every signature 
brings us closer to creating a safer route for our children to school. We're not 
just signing a petition; we're building a safer future for our community. 
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Thank you for joining us in this important initiative during Road Safety Week. Together, we can make a 
lasting impact on our children’s safety. 
 
Warm regards, 
 
Mrs Mckenzie 
Deputy Headteacher 

 


